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Congratulations to St. Anne’s School, St. Andrew’s College, Shining Hill Group & the Dunin Family on
launching a new all girls school in Aurora! Moffat Dunlap Real Estate was pleased to act as real estate
advisor to St. Andrew’s College/St. Anne’s School for the last few years to help found this exciting new
independent not-for-profit school in Aurora. Support from The Town of Aurora, The Region of York and The
Lake Simcoe Conservation Authority has been critical in making this new all girls school possible. Watch for
more news on Opening Day in 2021/2022! Photos courtesy of SAC/SAS.
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